
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 
A Big Thank You! 
Thank you to Marika for making our new school sign on the driveway, it is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
World Book Day 
SAVE THE DATE! Thursday 7th March 2024 – Come dressed as your favourite book 
characters! 
 
Staffing Updates 
Just to let you all know that unfortunately Mr Davies will be leaving us and we will be 
looking to recruit a full time Teaching Assistant for Year 3/4 Fairsnape Class. We thank Mr. 
Davies for all he has done and for his hard work and dedication to the children and the 
school; we wish him all the best for the future. The job advert will be going out this week. 
 
In addition, Mrs Gerrard from Pre-School will be leaving us on her maternity leave at the 
end of February. We wish her all the best for the future and thank her for her time and 
dedication to looking after our little ones in Pre-School.  
 
School Uniform 
Please ensure your child comes to school in full school uniform, including plain socks (sport 
brands are not allowed). For knee-high socks, it is either white or brown. For short socks 
worn with trousers, they can be brown, black, dark grey or white. Thank you!  
 
Ribble Valley Food Bank Collection 
Our church continues to collect for the Ribble Valley food bank, all year round. Please leave 
any donations at the front of church – all donations are welcome!  
 
Free School Meals 
Your child may be able to get free school meals if you qualify for certain benefits. Check 
whether you are eligible and apply by following the link: 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-
meals/?page=3 
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Latest Headteacher’s Blog – Please read the latest Headteacher Blog! 
Including our link with the Linking Network and the visit to Burnley Youth Theatre  
 
 
 
 
CAFOD Club Update -  
St. Francis' School taking part in The Big Lent Walk, please sponsor our school! See the link 
below! We have 103 children in school, we aim to raise £1 per child and for each child to 
walk 1km during our Big Lent Walk.  
Our aim is to raise awareness of worldwide poverty during this Lent and to help those in 
need. Your donations can change lives. Every £1 raised through the Big Lent Walk will help 
fight poverty globally in countries like Afghanistan, Colombia, the Democratic Republic of 
the Congo and South Sudan. 
https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-francis-just-give-page 
 
World Gifts Update 
After raising £80 at the Christmas Fair, the CAFOD Club conducted some market research 
across the whole school to help them decide what World Gifts to buy, to support other 
brothers and sisters all over the world! The children decided to use the money on: 
£4 Happy Queen Bee 
£5 Emergency Water 
£5 Create a Vegetable Garden 
£20 Chirpy Chickens 
£21 Sewing Machine 
£25 School Starter Pack  
A huge thank you to everyone that has donated.  
 
 
National Storytelling Week! 
This week is National Storytelling  
Week! The children are completing  
lots of storytelling (reading, writing, 
drawing) using a range of stories for 
inspiration! 
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https://www.place2be.org.uk/about-us/childrens-mental-health-week/ 
 
Safer Internet Day – 6th February 2024  
Click here to view the Safer Internet Website 
 
Holiday Dates  
The school/holiday dates are now live on the website, for your convenience; here they are 
below, for the academic year 2024/2025. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Music Lesson Payments- Don’t forget!  
Please ensure you promptly pay for your child’s music lesson at the end of each half term.  
 
Church closure 
The Church roof is being repaired in spring, therefore the First Holy Communion 
programme will be delayed until September/October 2024. The church and parishioners are 
desperately trying to raise funds to support the roof repairs. Any support or incentives for 
support are most welcome!  
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Toast and Fairtrade Days 
Toast is on at break time every Wednesday, for 25p per slice. 
Fairtrade & ethical sourced Tuck Shop every Friday (juice carton – 45p, wafer bar – 30p, 
popcorn – 50p) 
 
The Wednesday Word – bringing the Sunday gospel to you! 
Click the link to see month’s editions!  
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/healing?pid=MTA101634&v=118.3 
 

 
 
 Year of Prayer  
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The Linking Network 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Dates for Your Diary: 

Week of the 5th February – Children’s Mental Health Week and Safety Week 

Monday 5th February – CAFOD Lent Assembly 

Tuesday 6th February – Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 6th February – KS1 Clitheroe Castle Trip 

Tuesday 6th February – Year 3/4 Gymnastics Competition 

Friday 9th February – Break up for half term at 3.20pm 

Wednesday 14th February – LENT starts 

Monday 19th February – Children return to school 

Thursday 29th February – NSPCC Workshops in school 

Week of 4th March – Careers Week 

Monday 4th March – Careers Stalls in the hall (Year 1/2) 

Tuesday 5th March – Year 5 at Longridge High School 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Week of 11th March -Science Week  

Thursday 14th March – UCLan Trip for Fairsnape Class 

Week of 18th March – Sport Relief Week 

Week of 25th March – Holy Week (class assemblies each day) 

Wednesday 27th March – Last Choir Singing Competition at King George’s Hall, Blackburn.  

Thursday 28th March – End of term break up for Easter at 1.15pm/1.30pm 

Friday 29th March – Good Friday 

Sunday 31st March – Easter Sunday 

Monday 15th April – Children return to school 

 

Children from Year 4 

met children from 

English Martyrs 

Primary and Claughton 

Primary at Burnley 

Youth Theatre from a 

day of drama and 

coming together to learn 

new skills and make 

new friends! 


